
‭August 1, 2024‬

‭Welcome Pre-Kindergartner Bobcats!‬

‭I would like to welcome you to Lucy N. Holman Elementary School.  I hope that you are enjoying the‬
‭summer season.  I wanted to give you and your parents some information regarding the Holman School so‬
‭that you have an easier transition into full day Pre-Kindergarten.  We are excited to see you on Thursday,‬
‭August 29‬‭th‬ ‭at Pre-Kindergarten Orientation (9:00 am in the Holman All-Purpose Room)!  This is an‬
‭opportunity to meet your teacher.  Parents and children will be able to visit their child’s classroom,‬
‭participate in a brief activity, learn about the Holman School community, and have an opportunity to meet‬
‭the principal.‬

‭●‬ ‭Please make sure that all records are current and complete...including the entrance physical‬
‭examination, pre-school dental examination, immunization records, and emergency and illness‬
‭contacts.  Please relay any changes to the main office throughout the year as soon as possible.‬
‭ ‬

‭●‬ ‭Please read the‬‭letter from Ms. Tracy Schaar, the Supervisor of the Early Childhood Department‬‭.‬
‭It contains important information regarding the Preschool Programs.‬

‭●‬ ‭Please note that Jackson Township is a "green" school district.  Very few items are printed, mailed,‬
‭or sent home.  Most information can be found on our website and the teacher’s class page of your‬
‭child.  Parent Portal login instructions, a user name, and password were sent out to new‬
‭registrants, including incoming pre-kindergarten students who do not have a sibling in the district. ‬
‭If you already have children attending a school in the district, you may log into your existing‬
‭account to retrieve information on your incoming Pre-Kindergartener.‬

‭●‬ ‭You will be receiving a classroom assignment letter at the end of August.  The letter contains your‬
‭child’s teacher assignment, regular school hours, and back to school night information‬
‭(Wednesday, September 25‬‭th‬ ‭at 5:30pm for Pre-K).‬ ‭It also includes a color-coded tag with your‬
‭child's teacher's name.  Please fill out all of the information on this tag.‬ ‭We ask each student to‬
‭wear his/her tag during the first few weeks of school.‬‭ ‬

‭●‬ ‭The first day of school will be on Thursday, September 5, 2024.  We look forward to a wonderful‬
‭new school year.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, we are always only a phone call away.  Please do not hesitate to‬
‭contact the main office at (732)-833-4620‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Mr. Richard Karas‬
‭Principal, Holman Elementary School‬

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12gRr583c2eAvJP_Q3Hpf3dErIkbOnSuY/view?usp=sharing

